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Chris McCashin 
fyi-request-26960-b80feeeb@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Mr McCashin 
 
Thank you for your letter dated/email of 23 May 2024 to Wellington City Council, requesting the following 
information: 
 

• Please provide the total number of speedhumps installed across Wellington 
• For the year 2023, include: 

Type - watts, flat top, temporary etc etc - just all of the types Number installed, cost of each 
individual installation Location / street installed on Is there also a GIS mapping system that will show 
all of the locations of these? 

• Can you also outline what policy directive this is associated with Can you outline the process to have 
these installed - eg consultation steps, resource consent?, consultation with ratepayers, consultation 
with emergency services 

• I also understand to install a speedhump 75% of the residents impacted are required to support 
these. Please provide all of the evidence for all of the individual speedhumps showing that 75% of 
the people impacted support these. 

 
Your request is being considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 
(LGOIMA).  
 
This letter is to advise you that Wellington City Council needs to extend the due date of your response for 20 
working days, pursuant to section 14(1)(a) of the LGOIMA, as the request is for a large quantity of official 
information or necessitates a search through a large quantity of information and meeting the original time 
limit would unreasonably interfere with the operations of the local authority,. 
 
For this reason, you can expect a response from Wellington City Council no later than 22 July 2024. 
 
You have the right, by way of complaint under section 27(3) of the LGOIMA, to request an investigation and 
review of WCC’s decision to extend by the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is 
available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.  
 
If you require further information, please contact assurance@wcc.govt.nz.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
Chelsea Mchugh 
Senior Advisor Official Information 
Risk & Assurance Team 
Wellington City Council 
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